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PRIME MINISTER

• CTU CONFERENCE NOTTINGHAM, 17 NOVEMBER

You will remember that you originally

said that you did not wish to attend this

Conference in 1979, but at the diary

meeting on Thursday you were insistent about

going. John Bowis at Central Office

wanted you to know that there will only

be 500 eople attending this year instead

of the usual 1000.

Do you wish to change your mind about

this engagement, or do you still feel you

have to go?
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